
 

 

                                                                                   

25 May 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

National Collaborative Outreach Programme (NCOP) 

The National Collaborative Outreach Programme is funded by HEFCE to give students from under-

represented groups the best chance of gaining a place at university and making the most of their 

future. The students taking part in this programme have been chosen by their teachers because they 

believe that, with the right support and guidance, they will succeed. 

Aimhigher London South is an organisation which works with our partner schools and partner 

universities across South London to ensure that students and their families have all of the best, most 

accurate and impartial information and advice that they need to make the most informed Higher 

Education choices. Schools, universities and AHLS are coming together in hub meetings to share best 

practice and design a truly innovative and comprehensive programme – designed entirely to help 

your child succeed. 

If your child is chosen to take part, they will attend university visits, receive personal support in Year 

12 from a trained under-graduate coach and have access to individually tailored activities. We want 

to work with the parents and carers of the young people who will be taking part , so we’ll be inviting 

you to some of the events too and giving you the opportunity to find out about how your child can 

benefit from going to university. We’ll explain the process, the finance and answer any questions or 

concerns you may have. 

We are inviting you to a local launch event in June and we look forward to celebrating your child’s 

success with you when they earn their place at university! 

Save the Date! 

You and your family are invited to a special NCOP launch event. The venue is Westcroft Leisure 

Centre at Westcroft Rd, Carshalton SM5 2TG. This is a casual and relaxed event and refreshments 

will be provided. 

The date of the event is Friday, 9th June, 6pm – 8pm. To confirm attendance please sign and 

return the slip below to CBSC ADMIN OFFICE          

✂………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………………… 

My child--------------------------------------------- (Name) in Form------------- will be attending 

the NCOP event at Westcroft Leisure Centre on Friday, 9th June, 6pm–8pm with 

------- (number) family members. 

Signed---------------------------------------------Parent/Carer 


